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April 27, 2015 
 
File No.: NK38-00531 P 
CD#.: NK38-CORR-00531-17327 

MR. F. RINFRET 
Director 
Darlington Regulatory Program Division 
Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission 
P.O. Box 1046 
280 Slater Street 
Ottawa, ON 
K1P 5S9 

Dear Mr. Rinfret: 

Darlington NGS – Request for CNSC Acceptance of Integrated Implementation 
Plan (IIP) Revision 002 

Reference 1. CNSC Letter, F. Rinfret to Dietmar Reiner and Brian Duncan, 
“Darlington NGS: Request for CNSC Acceptance of Updated Integrated 
Implementation Plan (IIP) Revision 001”, December 22, 2014, CD# 
NK38-CORR-00531-17187. 

The purpose of this letter is to submit, for CNSC acceptance, the updated Darlington 
Nuclear Generating Station (NGS) Integrated Implementation Plan (IIP) for the 
Refurbishment and Continued Operation of the Darlington NGS, NK38-REP-03680-
10185 R002 (Enclosure 1).  This submission completes Regulatory Management Action 
(REGM) 28173430.  

The IIP was revised to: 

1. Incorporate specific changes resulting from CNSC staff’s acceptance of IIP 
Revision 001 (Reference 1). 

2. Identify IIP Items completed since the issuance of IIP R001. 






